
GSEP Shop News – January 2024
All GSEP Shops will be closed Friday, January 12th, all GSEP Shops and Offices will be 

closed on Monday, January 15 for the MLK Holiday.

Purchases made in our council shops support Girl Scouts in our area!

Jane Seltzer                    Shelly Ridge                            Valley Forge                               Mobile

Attending a GSEP Cookie Rally? Visit Luella the Mobile Shop on site! See more dates for  

Luella on the Mobile Shop dropdown on the shops page at gsep.org.

Take an extra 50% off all  
clearance items January 2-13!

New markdowns taken!

Introducing an easier 
way to order!

JotForms make it easier to send 
your order to GSEP shops. Fill out 
the form on our website and it is 
submitted to our mailbox! Forms 
are live for Cookie Merchandise 

and 2024 Camp Tees, more forms 
coming soon!

Are you doing a  
service project  
for MLK Day?

Think about ordering a special 
patch to commemorate your 

project! Check out the catalog and 
order by emailing shop@gsep.org.

https://patchcatalog.com/ 

Girl Scouts who visit a  
GSEP Shop in uniform in  
January get a free patch! 

Bling your Booth for less!
January 16-20, take 20% off a 

select group of cookie merch just 
in time for Cookie Sales! 

Limited to remaining stock of previous 
years’ designs. See associate for details.

It may be cold  
outside, but we’re already 

thinking about camp! 
- Camp Tee preorders are live on  
   the Shops page!
- Camp Kits can be ordered on  
   myGS.
- See our ad in the Camp Guide  
   about how to set up a Trading  
   Post Deposit.

Semi Annual  
Clearance Event!


